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CLASSROOM IMPACT

Students have been working consistently

through the water gquality unit, learning
about the importance of tight
regulations and frequent testing.

Students at The Food Project and For my
Kidz have also engaged with the material

through art (see picture above and left).

UPCOMING
PLANS

The Seedling team
plans to wrap up the
academic year soon,
doing so with a few
final units and an
overview of the content
learned this year.

INSTAGRAM: @SEEDLING.INC
WEBSITE: SEEDLINGHYDROPONIC.COM

CHEF ACTIVITIES

Our teachers pre-cut mangos
for the Green Street Academy
(GSA) and packaged them to
share with students. It was a
blast getting to share the sweet
treat with everyone.

EMAIL: SEEDLINGHYDROPONICS@GMAIL.COM



